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It is ludicrous that you as a governing body would think to trust an organization like 

the PPB, which has spent the better part of 2 years brutalizing the populace without 

regard, with the leniency to decide when and where war crimes should be committed 

on their own citizens. We have regularly seen them delight in their freedom to 

overstep abuses of power that leave the free citizens of orgeon, from senior citizens 

to infants, with lasting physical damage.  

 

I oppose any measure that expands LEO crowd control utilities in a way that risks the 

life and safety of its populace, and you should too.  


